TBI Admin meeting  1  May 2018

Food and Growing update – May 2018

F+G Group had a meeting almost directly after the last Admin meeting.

· Grow North – v successful Wildflower Meadow workshop led by JJ Gladwin at the beginning of April.  See Fran T’s write-up in this month’s newsletter.  As in previous years a core nucleus of regular participants developing.  At the moment making a loss financially but feel ok given last year’s Coop grants.

· Potato Day – leftover tatties being taken out to all schools on the BI and local areas. V appreciated by the schools.   

· Trish, Duncan and Jimmie are reviewing the orders/ amounts sold/ most popular and unpopular varieties/ leftovers to inform next year’s order.

· Service and overall TLC for apple press and trailer currently being attended to by Lesley and Gordon Robb.  Trailer having new tyre.

· Seed swap – Maria Scholten (of Gaia Foundation’s Seed Sovereignty Programme in Scotland) is joining Martin to offer a seed saving GN workshop beginning of Sept. 

· Local Larder – business cards needing dispersal across businesses/B+Bs
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